&\‘a Republic of the Philippines
s Department of Environment and Natural Resources
-:::'_" Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau

20 August 2019

DANICA MAE S. SUMALINOG
BS Architecture Student
University of Perpetual Help
Bacoor City, Cavite

Dear Ms. Sumalinog:
Greetings!

This refers to your letter dated 15 August 2019 requesting for information and
an interview session from our office relevant to your undergraduate thesis proposal.
We would like to inform you that your request is hereby approved.

You may contact our Bamboo Plantation Development Project staff at
telephone numbers (049) 536-2269/2229 local 229 to schedule your visit so we may
answer any bamboo related inquiries you may have in person and assist with your
data needs.

Thank you and best regards!

Very truly yours,

A, Ph.D., CESO Il

Director

College, 4031, Laguna, Philippines
Tel Nos: (6349)5363628; 5362229; 5362269 Fax No. (6349)5362850
E-mail: erdb@denr.gov.ph




